
Dear All, 

 

Please note that Impala is planning a tender for SLP project Early Childhood 
Development at Platinum Village– Phase1: Construction of platform   
 
 

       The minimum requirement for participation in this tender is a CIBD grading 
of at least  4CE  

 
 
 Kindly note the following: 

 

      Company profiles to be submitted by the 4
th

 of March 2019 by 12h00. 
 

 Company profiles of the businesses that has the required CIBD certification of at 

least 4 CE can be sent through to manie.prinsloo@implats.co.za   

 

       Company profiles including trade references for similar services/ products 

(platform construction or related civils) and contact details of such references 

needs to be sent through for consideration.  The company profiles are to have 

background of company, organogram or management structure, references, 

pictures, etc. 

 

       Please note that submitting a profile does not imply automatic inclusion in the 

bidder’s list as the profiles are still subject to a filter process by the Cross 

Functional Team.  
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